
June 2015 

Dear 6th Grader, 

We hope you are looking forward to your sixth-grade year! We are excited to be able to share this special year 
with you.  Below is a list of supplies that you will need to help you be prepared for the new school year. Over 
the course of the year these supplies will dwindle. Please make sure you are always prepared by replenishing 
supplies as needed. 

Supply List:  

 1 inch flexible cover binder for light use 

 1½ or 2 inch binder for heavy daily use 

 2 packs of 5 tab dividers for binders 

 2 hardcover marble composition books 

 Lots of pencils with erasers 

 Colored pencils 

 Scissors 

 3 large glue sticks 

 1 yellow highlighter 

 3” x 3” post-its 

 Pencil sharpener 

 Scotch tape 

 Sketchbook for art 

 1 folder for music 

 5 white board markers 

 Sock or white board eraser 

 1 fine tip Sharpie marker 

 1 50-count pack of sheet protectors 

 Pair of inexpensive headphones or ear buds (to be kept in school) 

 One box of tissues 

 One container of disinfecting wipes (not hand and face) 

 $4.40 for a subscription to Time for Kids (cash or checks, make checks out to Jamison Student Activity 

Fund) 

Individual teachers may require additional items as needed. If you have a problem acquiring any of these 
supplies, please let us know. We would appreciate it if you could be prepared with these items on the first day 
of school. 

We are looking forward to meeting you! Working together, we will have a great year! Enjoy your summer! 

Sincerely, 

Your 6th Grade Teachers 


